
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Village of Bald Head Island 

 

Village Council 

 

Special Meeting 
 

In accordance with NC GS 143-318.12, the Village Council will hold a 

Special Meeting on Monday, May 17, 2021 at 10:00AM at the Public 

Safety Multi-Purpose Room. The purpose of this meeting will be to 

Present the FY 2021-22 Draft Manager’s Budget. 

 

The meeting will be open to the public but with limited seating 

available.  

 

The Packet will be available at www.villagebhi.org. 

 

There will also be a Closed Session immediately following. 

  

If you have any questions, please call Village Hall at 457-9700. 

 
         
Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 

Village of Bald Head Island 

May 13, 2021 

         

http://www.villagebhi.org/

